
WORKFORCE SAFETY UPDATE

February 1, 2023

Contractor Briefing

WHO:	 All Contractors accessing MBTA construction sites.

WHAT	� New MBTA Safety Requirements for Contractors Accessing MBTA 
Construction Sites.
		�Katie Choe, MBTA Chief of Quality, Compliance, and Oversight Office to 
brief contractors on upcoming changes in contractor safety requirements in 
response to Federal Transit Administration’s Safety Management Inspection.

WHEN: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 at 5:00 PM
                  Thursday, February 16, 2023 at 3 PM

WHERE: Microsoft Teams (click on links above)

The Quality, Compliance, and Oversight Office supports MBTA employees and contractors 
by providing the tools needed to succeed, including training, documentation, and support 
systems to implement the recommended actions presented by the Federal Transit 
Administration’s (FTA) findings contained in the Safety Management Inspection report.

Thank you,

Katie Choe								 Ronald Ester	
Chief of Quality, Compliance & Oversight				 Chief Safety Officer	

Ronald Ester 
Chief Safety Officer

Katie Choe 
Chief of Quality, Compliance & Oversight

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Mzc3MWJjYWQtMmQzMC00YjlmLTk2YjQtNWQyYjJhOTk2MTFl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227558e599-f006-481f-9717-b189e6730862%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2204dd0893-e94f-48fd-9937-9c2795b251a8%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmJhYTIxOGMtNzllMS00NDA1LWIyZDgtZWRjOTk2ZWY2NzA1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227558e599-f006-481f-9717-b189e6730862%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2204dd0893-e94f-48fd-9937-9c2795b251a8%22%7d



